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A12 Chelmsford to A120 widening
Supplementary consultation  

Have your say

The proposed scheme will widen the existing A12 
between junctions 19 and 25 to three lanes in each 
direction (where it is not already) and create a three-
lane bypass in each direction at Rivenhall End. The 
proposals also include a bypass between junctions 
24 (Feering) and 25 (A120 Marks Tey interchange). 

Following on from the Statutory Consultation held 
this summer, we have looked at your feedback and 
made some further changes to our proposals. This is 
your opportunity to have your say on those changes 
before we submit our planning application in 2022. 
For more information, visit our online exhibition at  
www.nationalhighways.co.uk/A12 

Give us your views 

�	 �Online via the response form at  
www.nationalhighways.co.uk/A12

� �Complete the consultation response form available 
from the pick-up locations and return the form to 
FREEPOST A12 WIDENING 

�	 Email your response to  
A12chelmsfordA120wide@highwaysengland.co.uk 

�	 Write to us at FREEPOST A12 WIDENING

 

All responses should be  
returned by 11:59pm on  
Sunday 19 December 2021 

Location Date

Hatfield Peverel Village Hall 
Maldon Rd, Hatfield Peverel, 
Chelmsford CM3 2HW

Tuesday 23 
November 
2pm – 6.30pm

Messing Village Hall  
The St, Messing,  
Colchester CO5 9TN   

Thursday 25 
November 
4pm – 6.30pm

Spring Lodge Community Centre
Powers Hall End, Witham CM8 2HE

Friday 26 
November 
3pm – 7pm

Drop-in events 

There are also other online events that we will be 
holding where you can find out more about the 
proposals. For details, visit our online exhibition at 
www.nationalhighways.co.uk/A12

Subject to the government’s COVID-19 guidelines, 
we plan to hold a number of drop-in events. Here 
you can find out more about our updates and 
speak to members of the project team who will be 
happy to answer any questions you may have.

creative job number BED21 0101

Please check www.nationalhighways.co.uk/A12  
prior to the event to ensure that COVID-19 guidance  
has not affected our ability to hold the event.


